
Step Ahead Recognition System (STARS) is Vermont’s system for recognizing and improving quality in 

programs registered or licensed with the Child Development Division.  Vermont STARS is a quality 

standards program that works with parents to inform confident decisions about child care. Parents can go 

in informed that a program lives up to standards, is professionally run and striving for improvement.  For 

more information on STARS, go to https://dcf.vermont.gov/childcare/providers/stars 

 

Both programs currently hold 4 out of 5 STARS.  
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